
T R A N S L A T I O N
 

May 23, 2011
Circular No. SBP-DJ-0035-2011

General Manager

Subject: Stop payment of one (1) Banker’s Draft.    Bancafé   
(Panamá), S.A.

Dear General Manager:

Hereby, we would like to inform you that this Superintendency has received a notice from 
Bancafé (Panamá), S.A. in which it informs us to stop payment of the following Banker’s Draft, 
issued by said bank, and asks us to inform this situation to the banks established in Panama:

Number: 273809
Dated on: October 21, 2010
To the order of:International Traders Insurance Co. Ltd.
Amount: B/.10,000.00
Reason: Lost check

In this regard, we would highly appreciate to instruct your personnel in order to be aware of  
this situation.

For your reference, we have enclosed a copy of the letter issued by Bancafé (Panamá), S.A.

Best regards, 

Alberto Diamond R.
Superintendent

/cv

Enc.: The aforementioned

Ref. No.: SG-TRAD-201100207Prepared by: S.L. de SánchezDate: June 2, 2011

http://www.superbancos.gob.pa/aspec_leyes/documentos/circulars/files/Bancafe_letter.pdf
http://www.superbancos.gob.pa/aspec_leyes/documentos/circulars/files/Bancafe_letter.pdf

